
19 November 2024 
 
 

Nationwide Building Society 
(incorporated in England as a building society under the Building Societies Act 1986, with principal office at 

Nationwide House, Pipers Way, Swindon, SN38 1NW, United Kingdom) 
 
 

NOTICE OF TRANSFER OF ADMISSION TO TRADING 
  

relating to the 
 

£400,000,000 5.769 per cent. Permanent Interest Bearing Shares  

(ISIN: XS0184518834) 

(the “PIBS”) 
 

and 
 

£400,000,000 5.769 per cent. Permanent Interest Bearing Share Receipts  

(ISIN: XS0184519139)  

(the “PIBS Receipts”) 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the admission to trading of the PIBS and the PIBS Receipts will be 
transferred from the regulated market (Bourse de Luxembourg) of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange to the 
Euro MTF of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange with effect from on or around 20 November 2024. The PIBS 
and the PIBS Receipts will continue to be listed on the Luxembourg Stock Exchange and will remain on the 
official list of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange.  
 
This Notice is given by: 
 
Nationwide Building Society 
Nationwide House 
Pipers Way 
Swindon, SN38 1NW 
United Kingdom 
 
For further information: 
 
Nationwide Building Society 
Vikas Sidhu 
Head of Investor Relations & Treasury Sustainability  
Telephone: +44 (0) 7738 273287 
Email: Vikas.Sidhu@nationwide.co.uk 
 
 


